
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY: 

 

The Board of Selectmen is seeking applicants interested in filling one vacancy on the Ludlow 

Housing Authority.  This is an elected position, and the term will expire on 3/31/2024.  The 

Ludlow Housing Authority, formed in 1959, provides affordable housing to eligible seniors, 

handicapped and families and has one hundred fifty (150) units of state-aided 

elderly/handicapped housing and includes two congregate living units, Colonial Sunshine Manor 

located on Wilson Street, State Street Development and Chestnut Street Development.  They also 

own ten single family homes located on scattered sites within the Town and six (6) units on 

Benton & Butler Streets.  This is a voluntary position.  The person occupying this position is not 

required to be a tenant of the Ludlow Housing Authority; however, he/she must be a resident of 

the Town of Ludlow. Meetings are held on the fourth Tuesday of every month at 11:00 am at the 

Housing Authority office located at 114 Wilson Street. 

 

The Board would like to encourage letters of interest from all interested citizens.  Letters of 

interest should be sent to the Board of Selectmen’s Office, 488 Chapin Street, Ludlow, MA by 

4:00 pm on Wednesday, May 24, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


